
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
MILFORD HISTORIC DISTRICT STUDY COMMITTEE 

 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2006 

 
7:00 P.M. 

 
CITY HALL AUDITORIUM 

 
 
LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  that the City of Milford Historic 
District Study Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 13, 2006, at 7:00 PM in the City Hall Auditorium regarding 
the establishment of a South of the Green Historic District.  A complete 
copy of the Historic District Study Committee’s report, a copy of all 
recommendations made pursuant to Gen. Stat. 7-147b(c), a map 
showing the boundaries of the area to be included in the proposed 
district and a copy of the proposed ordinance are available at no charge 
to any owner of record of real property in the proposed historic district 
from the Office of the City Clerk during business hours and to the 
general public for inspection. 
 
**Any individual with a disability who needs special assistance to 
participate should contact the Director of Community Development (783-
3230) five days prior to the hearing if possible. 
 

Carol Smith, Chairman, Historic District Study Committee 
Dated at Milford, CT this 28th day of August, 2006 

 


